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Emergency Shelter Closing at 11 a.m. Today 
 

FAYETTEVILLE, N.C. – The emergency shelter at Smith Recreation Center, 1520 Slater Ave., 

will close today at 11 a.m. The shelter opened at 2 p.m. Wednesday. Emergency management 

officials report no citizens sought shelter at the facility.  

Officials encourage citizens to stay off roads and shelter in place today. Roadways, especially 

secondary roads, remain treacherous. Main roads are passable and being cleared. Snow is 

expected mid-day to early evening with minimal accumulation and freezing temperatures will 

occur tonight.  
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